
Foreign Language/ASL questions/comments on Winter Intersession:  
 
1. Would keeping the current scheduling pattern be one of the options or must we choose one 
of the proposed calendars? 
 
2. Small programs (i.e. Japanese) rely solely on adjunct instructors. We may not have adequate 
staffing to offer a winter intersession.  
 
3. Student demand for a winter intersession is likely low due to holiday season.  
 
4. Have students been surveyed about their preferences? 
 
5. One Foreign Language/ASL instructor took a student survey and found: 

70% of her students would keep the current schedule (Some of the student athletes 
stated that a winter intersession would interfere with their games.) 
  20% are okay with proposal 1. 
  10% are okay with Proposal 2. 
  If students have to choose between Proposal 1 or 2, then they would choose Proposal 1. 
 
 


